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Public Announcement: C-145 Process Update – Streamlined OCD 
Permitting Feature Now Available 

 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division is pleased to announce the release of a new feature 
within Certification Tab #7 of the C-145 process, designed to streamline and simplify permitting 
requests. 
 
Key Changes Include: 
 

• �� Centralized Permitting Requirements 
All notices of responsibility, document uploads, and certifications can now be reviewed 
and managed directly in Tab #7. 
 

• ������ No C-103 Required for BLM Sundry Approvals 
Attach approvals directly—no separate C-103 submission necessary. 

 
• �� Change of Operator Requests Simplified 

Prior approvals for operator changes are no longer required. 
 

• ���� All-in-One Permitting Workflow 
The C-145 draft now serves as your single process for initiating and completing 
permitting actions. 

 
We encourage all users to carefully review the instructions within Tab #7 to ensure full 
compliance with updated procedures. 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact 
OCD.AdminComp@emnrd.nm.gov  
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